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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Thank you very much for your understanding with regards to the cancellation of meet the teacher. As the weather 
is so hot, our priority over the next 2 days is keeping the staff and children safe and comfortable. It would soon 
become unbearable hot in classroom with all the adults and children in there and we want you as parents to get as 
much from the sessions as possible. 
 
Your child has been told who their teacher will be for the next academic year. In order to create a balance between 
classes there has been a bit of a mix up of classes in some year groups. The children are all very excited about their 
transition day tomorrow. 
 
We will hold our meet the teacher session in September where you will be able to find out more about what to 
expect in your child’s class. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Driver 


